
Dear Donna Giliberto: 

We are in receipt of the letter dated December 29, 2014 referencing 55 Park Avenue Cooperative 
and order of entry by Verizon. Please be advised that Verizon FIOS engineers were in the 
building in order to prepare a survey for FIOS installation. We have received a survey paperwork 
with a plan of installation since then, approved and sent to Verizon engineers for processing. I, as 
a managing agent for the property, personally met with Verizon engineer to do a walk thru the 
building. Please confirm if this matter can be closed at this time or let me know if you require 
any other information from my part. Please feel free to contact me directly. Thank you  

Iryna Sulim 

Management Executive  

SOLSTICE RESIDENTIAL GROUP, LLC 

257 Park Avenue South, Suite 303 

New York, NY 10010 

Office: (212) 753-2329, Ext. 325 

Fax: (212) 753-6142 

E-mail: isulim@solstice.us.com  
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